

Could you design a Stained Glass window for Liverpool Cathedral, to celebrate our centenary?



In 1924 we celebrated the opening of the Choir and worship area of the Cathedral. In 2024 we are celebrating the centenary of this occasion. We are inviting KS2 children across Liverpool to create a design for a stained glass window, commemorating an event that has taken place in Liverpool or the UK from 1924 - 2024.

Designs should be in A4 portrait. A template is attached with further information.

Closing date: Friday November 17th

Please send your entries to the Education Department at Liverpool Cathedral by November 17th. Education Department, Liverpool Cathedral, St James Mount Liverpool L17AZ Education@liverpoolcathedral.org.uk



Stained glass project 2024

Please include the following information with each entry.

Name of school:
Name of pupil:
Age of pupil:
School Contact phone: Email:
Short description of event depicted :

Please return finished drawings to:-

Education Department, Liverpool Cathedral, St James Mount Liverpool L17AZ

Education@liverpoolcathedral.org.uk

Closing date. Friday November 17th